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 Thursday, 7 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Next week, we are taking our entire school to see ‘The Ballad of Rudy’ at the old Town Hall in Hemel.  This activity is  

being funded by school offering our children an exciting experience to see a live local performance, which is a tradition for 

many at this time of year.  It is also a way of supporting our local community.  Due to the size of the venue we are doing 

this in three parts. 

 

Reception and Nursery  Wednesday 13th December 10 - 11.30   

Yr1, Yr2 and Yr3    Friday 15th December 10-11.30  

Yr4, Yr5 and Yr6  Friday 15th December 14.00 – 15.15  

 

If your child needs reasonable adjustments to help them enjoy this treat, then a staff member will share with you the 

plan.  This may involve you accompanying your child to see the show.  

 

Please ensure your child has a warm, water proof coat to walk down to the old town and back.  Children should wear 

school uniform as normal and should NOT bring any money.  

 

When your child stared at Georges Street the admission form you signed also requested for you to indicate that you were 

happy for your child to go on local trips which means we do not need to collect your consent for this trip.    

 

 

Headteacher 

Angela Hughes  
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